
 
CAMBRIDGE SIGNS 10-YEAR DEAL WITH CLARKE AMERICAN 

Charlotte, NC : 05.05.03 - Cambridge is pleased to announce that it has 
successfully structured a lease renewal with Clarke American Checks for 
the entire 38,120 square foot building located at 9711 David Taylor Drive 
in Charlotte, NC. The Building, known as the Clarke American Building, 
was constructed 15 years ago for Clarke American and has served as a 
major check production facility serving its clients in the Mid South region.  

The 10 year term provides Clarke American the ability to make 
improvements to the building exterior as well as interior layout to increase 
the efficiency of the facility and thus expand its production capacity. 
Clarke American was represented by Mark Russell of Trione and 
Gordon's Houston office as well as Greg Copps of the Charlotte office of 
Colliers Pinkard.  

Cambridge would like to thank Pete Pittroff of Keystone Partners for his 
assistance in negotiating the final terms of the renewal. 

 
Email Ben Eldridge for further information.
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